
 
  

  
Government of India signs a MoU with Canada’s International Development  

Research Centre (IDRC) 
 

 
A Memorandum of Understanding between the Government of the Republic of India and 
Canada’s International Development Research Centre (IDRC), to usher the “programme based 
research support” in addressing current and future global and local developmental challenges, 
was signed on Thursday, 22 February, 2018 at New Delhi between Shri S. Selvakumar, Joint 
Secretary (Bilateral Cooperation), Department of Economic Affairs and Dr. Jean Lebel, the 
President of IDRC, Canada. 
 
During the signing ceremony, Indian side appreciated the contribution of IDRC in supporting 
quality research in various fields including finance, agriculture, industry and health in India. 
 
Background –  
 
Since 1972, IDRC has funded 551 research activities worth CA$159 million in India through 
institutions, researchers and NGOs. During the last five years (2012-17), 96 research projects 
worth CA$ 51 million were funded by the IDRC in India. 
 
Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms. Abha Chauhan, Research Associate 
at abha.chauhan@phdcci.in with a cc to Dr. S P Sharma, Chief Economist  at 
spsharma@phdcci.in and Ms. Megha Kaul, Associate Economist at megha@phdcci.in , PHD 
Chamber of Commerce & Industry.  
 
Warm regards, 
  
Dr. S P Sharma 
Chief Economist  
------------------------------------------------ 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016 
Ph.: + 91-11-26863801-04, 49545454  
Fax: +91- 26855450, 49545451 
Email: spsharma@phdcci.in    
Website: www.phdcci.in 
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